
Information required for early identification of a need for pre-authorisation GMP inspections

Applicants are requested to provide the following information on their application proposed for accelerated assessment, in order to allow for identification of a need for pre-authorisation Good Manufacturing Practices (GMP) inspection. The information provided should be complete and in line with the content of the application dossier that will be submitted. 

Product Name: 
Product Number: 
Information concerning manufacturers

Table 1.  List of manufacturers
	Name and Address of the manufacturer 
	Activities performed by the manufacturer 
	Compliance History of site
	 GMP Inspections anticipated during the assessment phase
	Confirmation of inspection readiness (Y/N)

	
	
	
	 
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	


Notes: 
All manufacturers of the active substance and finished product (including manufacturing sites of any diluent/solvent presented in a separate container but forming part of the medicinal product, quality control/ in-process testing sites, immediate and outer packaging, as well as the sites responsible for importation or batch release in the EU) should be provided. Level of details provided and terminology used should be consistent with the information to be included in the application form for marketing authorisation application.

Compliance history should include details of GMP inspections concerned carried out in the last 2-3 years by EEA competent authorities and/or by competent authorities of countries where a Mutual Recognition Agreement (MRA) is in operation or any other national competent authority.

The applicant should provide information on any GMP inspections anticipated to take place at any of the manufacturing sites during the procedure.
The applicant should confirm that each manufacturing site will be inspection ready at the time of submission.
If any of the third country manufacturing sites have never been inspected by a competent authority of an EU/EEA member state or a country with appropriate Mutual Recognition Agreement, the applicants intending to request accelerated assessment are advised to contact EMA inspection services at GMPINS@ema.europa.eu at least three months prior to the submission of the application for marketing authorisation.
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